
Dear School Counseling Staff, 
 

Students from Appleton East High School are invited to attend 
Wisconsin Education Fair in Fond du Lac 
 

When:   Tuesday, September 25, 9 am-11am    
 
Where:  Marian University 

     Howard L. Sadoff Memorial Gymnasium 
 72 S. National Avenue, Fond du Lac, WI 

 
Why:  Over 100 representatives from various colleges, universities, trade 

schools and the military will be on hand to meet with your students. 
 
**IMPORTANT: Students need to register for barcode at: www.gotocollegefairs.com in 

order to attend the fair.   
Students will no longer need to fill out prospective student cards at the 
fair; however, advanced registration is required.  Please encourage your 
students to register online before the fair. Many school counselors and 
teachers are taking classes to computer labs to register.   

 

RSVP:  Please let me know if your high school will be attending.  
 

RESERVE TODAY! 
 
Parking for buses will be available on Morningside Drive, located behind the gymnasium, one 
block east of National Avenue.   
 
Thanks for your support of WEF events. We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Megan Liptow 
Director of Freshman Admission and WEF Liaison 
Marian University 
(920) 923-8111 
mliptow@marianuniversity.edu 
 

http://www.gotocollegefairs.com/
http://www.marianuniversity.edu/wef

